FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

Dear Fellows,

Avery Happy New Year 2016. May the new year bring
good health, prosperity and happiness to us all. 2015
has been overall a successful year with a number of well
applauded publications and launching of our journal
website. I am truly thankful to the authors, the members
of the editorial board, the office staffs, the press and all
concerned.

We are working relentlessly to uphold our journal
especially in the international arena and look forward to
index the journal in PubMed in the near future. | request
our valued authors to follow the updated guideline
thoroughly for better uniformity and international
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acceptability. It is also worthy to mention that the more
we submit our papers online through the website, the
more the user number increase and it becomes more
vibrant in the web. | look forward for your active
participation and support as always.

I am concerned for the delayed publication and trying
to speed up various processes like timely review and
printing. | hope for your cordial gesture.

Thank you.

Prof. Khan Abul Kalam Azad
Editor-in-Chief
Journal of BCPS



